Steven SeEe

From: Robert Chiaradio <robert.chiaradio@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 3:16 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H7386

Dear Mr. Sepe:

| am writing to voice my strong opposition to H7386. The power of selection, deaccession, display, and access must not
be consolidated into one group, libraries and librarians. The public, including parents and voters, must also have a seat
at the table.

Thank you, and best regards,

Robert J. Chiaradio, Jr.
Waesterly, RI



